
 

 

From the Director of Drama: Ben Phillips 

To: Parents of 5th Year students studying Drama in September    

28 June 2019        

  
Dear parents, 
  

Rehearsals 
  
We will be holding a day of rehearsals on Sunday 15th September 2019 as essential 
final preparations for GCSE drama practical exams the following week. Full 
attendance will be crucial, so please make sure this is put into diaries/calendars etc. 
  
Your support with this matter is greatly appreciated. 
  

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 

Ben Phillips 
Director of Drama 

ben.phillips@abingdon.org.uk 
 

 


